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February 15, 2019 

 

Dear Year 3 Students and Families,  

As we approach the half way point of Quarter 3, we just wanted to remind you about the 

upcoming events scheduled at the end of the year.  

Friday, May 17, 2019:  Year 3 Universal Studios/Islands of Adventure’s Gradventure 

 Tuesday, May 28, 2019:  Year 3 Dance at LOLHS Gym 6-8 pm 

 Wednesday, May 29, 2019:  Year 3 Awards 11:00 am  

 Wednesday, May 29, 2019:  Year 3 Lunch/Field Day 12:30-2:50 

 

We believe in affording our students the opportunity to participate in rewarding experiences.  In 

order to accomplish our goal, it is necessary to provide a safe and orderly environment.  As a result, 

our staff has developed the following criteria: Students must meet individual class, team and 

Administrative guidelines to be eligible to attend any of the end of year activities or event, ex. 

Being on-track for promotion to high school, following school rules and expectations including 

dress code. For safety reasons, we may choose to deny attendance to students that have exhibited 

poor or questionable behavior at any time prior to this trip.  This includes any student who receives 

a Level 2 or Level 3 referral. There will be no refunds granted for any reason after the 

Thursday, March 7th deadline for any of the activities or event. 

 

 

 

 


